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To: 

Rep Smith Warner 

Hello Rep. Smith Warner, 

Here's a short statement from Portland on HCR 27, per our earlier conversation. 

"The City of Portland joins the Legislature in commending the Portland Thorns for their 

fantastic success on the pitch and contributions to our community. The Club demonstrates 

incredible pride and commitment to their city and fans, and that admiration, respect and 

excitement is reciprocated in spades. Thank you for all you do to promote women's 

athletics, civic pride and professional excellence. Go Thorns!" 

THANK YOU, 
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